

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF NEWMARKET U3A 19 OCTOBER 2020

Nominations closed on 14th September 2020.

For your information the following members have been nominated and seconded to serve on the Executive Committee. As the number of nominees does not exceed the maximum of 12 allowed by our constitution no ballot is required and they are duly elected.

Election of committee members – nominations received:

	Proposed	Seconded
Cheryl Bampton	Pearl Murrell	Malcolm Murrell
Barry Coles	Joe Kinnear	Phil Boggie
Grace Crump	Sheila Price	Alan Gifkins
Rosemary Foreman	Pat Hutchinson	Sylvia Wilson
Kath Gifkins	Patricia Lovatt	Montague Bowers
Chris Timmins	Susan Woodley	Judy Herridge
Tim Young	Richard Clarkson	Gillian Clarkson
Steve Garner	Joanne Garner	Diana Angus-Smith
Joanne Garner	Steve Garner	Doreen King
Diana Angus-Smith	Steve Garner	Joanne Garner
Stephanie Ellington	Margaret Jocelyn	Jean Wolff
Trish Newell	Linda Wicksteed	Brenda Ratcliffe

Rosemary Foreman, Newmarket U3A, Secretary, 22 Holland Park, Cheveley, Newmarket, Suffolk CB8 9DL